Decision: Essential Service Review

At its meeting of October 16, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report,
as follows:

It is recommended that the Board:

1. Approve the recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment;

2. Authorize staff to make submissions to the Ministry of Labour, consistent with the
information as outlined in the confidential attachment, during the review of the Toronto
Transit Commission Labour Disputes Resolution Act, 2011, S.0. 2011, c. 2;

3. Request staff to forward a copy of the Confidential Attachment to the City of Toronto;

4. Authorize the information contained in the Confidential Attachment to remain confidential in
its entirety unless any of this information is released in any Public report to be issued by the

MoL upon the conclusion of the review; and

5. Staff to report back upon receipt of the MoL’s final report.



